January 8, 1999

Dear Exhibitor,

Thank you for participating as an exhibitor at the January 23rd Fix-it Fair.  This year’s Fair will feature an expanded list of workshops supported by high quality exhibits, like yours.  We expect a larger than average attendance as we have doubled our advertising.  (We’ll be direct mailing invitations to 11,000 homes Portsmouth, St. Johns, Overlook, Arbor Lodge and University Park neighborhoods.)  We at the Portland Energy Office look forward to working with you and hope the following information will help you in preparing for the event.

Location:  
Roosevelt High School, 6941 North Central.

Set-up:
The exhibit area will be in Roosevelt’s cafeteria.  You may come as early as 7:00 for set-up.  It is very important that you time your set-up to be complete and staffed by 8:00 as we have workshops scheduled to start at 8:30 AM.  Many participants will be “early arrivers”.

Early Set-up:
If you wish to set-up on Friday afternoon, please contact Jessica Yang at 823-7787 to make arrangements.

Check-in:
The advertised start for the Fair is 8:30 AM (a change from prior fairs) and take-down will be after 2:00 PM.  Check-in with Jessica Yang or Elizabeth Johnson-Kuhn at the Fix-it Fair Greeting Table to get your table assignment.

Weather:
In case of inclement weather (snow or ice), please call the Energy Office at 823-7222.  We will record a message with specific instructions about whether we are open or canceled.

Door Prize:
BBB and the Green Neighborhood Network are giving away a premium front loading washing machine after the January 23rd Fair.  We request that City employees, exhibitors and their families refrain from entry since the door prize is designed for citizen participants.  

Publicity:
We are enclosing promotional materials for the Fair.  Please use them freely to get the word out.  You may reproduce them, or if you’d like additional copies, call us.

Thank you for participating in this Fix-it fair.  We are looking forward to working with you to create a fun, informative and well-attended community event.  Call Jessica Yang at 823-7787 if you have questions, and see you there!

Sincerely, 

Jessica Yang, Dave Tooze and Elizabeth Johnson-Kuhn

Block-By-Block Weatherization Program
